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Dear Mr. Armstrong

I am writing to you with grave concerns about the ongoing refusal of the PA Dept of
Environmental Protection to protect our community in Bishop Tube and Little Valley Creek
and surrounding lands. Your standards of protection are inadequate to protect these properties
and pieces of land. Additionally, you are failing to protect our residents by allowing this
property to be used for residential development.

In East Whiteland, Pennsylvania, it has been decades of neighbors banding together to prevent
development and advocate for remediation of the Bishop Tube neighborhood and community.
A number of developers have attempted to build upon this land, despite the contamination of
the soil and water. Please protect our community and keep our residents safe from this
toxicity. This includes measuring and protecting our soil and water from contamination from
toxins including TCE, Vinyl Chloride, and Hexavalent Chromium.

The Dept of Environmental Protection exists for a reason, and you are failing to protect us! Do
your job!

Sincerely,
Tamara Hoffritz

9 Oak Glen Drive
Malvern, PA 19355
United States




